
From: Elizabeth Morehead  
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 7:23 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UM project in neighborhood 
 
 
Requesting that the city says no to a drive through at the proposed new build for UM on corner of 
Prairie and Plymouth.   
1. It's already a hard corner to get out from.  
2. Neighborhood pool within a stones throw. 
3. Elementary school is just down the road.  
 
 
Ward 2, Bromley Neighborhood 
Elizabeth Morehead  
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